
 

23 November 2017 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Primary 3 Read, Write, Count Bag and School Events 

 

As part of the Scottish Government’s Read, Write, Count campaign your child will receive a free 

bag of books next week during Book Week Scotland (27 November-3 December). 

Your child will be also be taking part in special school events to support this learning. 

 

Your child’s P3 Read, Write, Count Bag will contain:  

 One picture book, one non fiction book 

 a fun card game with dominoes on the reverse 

 a half ruled, half lined notebook with a writing pencil  

 storytelling cubes 

 a guide with all the information you need to learn at home 

 

The bag is designed to help you and your child to have fun with reading, writing and counting at 

home.  You and your family can take part in many events happening in libraries and other venues 

all over the country during Book Week Scotland. Find out more at www.bookweekscotland.com.   

 

For more information: 

 

St Mary’s Primary School Twitter:  www.twitter.com/stmarysrcps 

 

Read, Write, Count: www.readwritecount.scot  

Simple, fun ideas to help parents to build reading, writing and counting in to everyday life, whether 

that’s at the shops, on the bus, at mealtimes or simply playing at home. 

 

Scottish Book Trust: www.scottishbooktrust.com/readwritecount  

Information about Read, Write, Count Bags in your area. 

 

Parentzone: www.education.gov.scot/parentzone 

Up-to-date information about learning in Scotland, practical advice and ideas to support children’s 

learning at home.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Liz Laird 
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